
 

 

 
 
 

 
21st September 2020 

 
 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
 
Re: HPV Vaccination 
 
 
Please find enclosed a repeat link regarding your child’s HPV vaccination which will 
take place next Tuesday 29th September. As the e-consent was issued back in July, I 
have enclosed another copy for you to give your consent as soon as possible. If you 
do not consent, we also need a response as well to complete our checks. 
 
Please can I ask you to remind your child to wear a tee shirt under their shirt or a 
short sleeved shirt on the day.   
 
If you have already completed the e-consent, obviously you do not need to do so 
again. 
 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact the school office on 0118 
9784406. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Ann-Marie Dick 
enquiries@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk 
 
 
 


